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16th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As part of our learning this term around the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings, we are going to take 
part in a mock battle at Westbury Whitehorse on the 17th November. We will be joining the 
other Mead schools to re-enact the battle. We will also be putting into practise some of our 
Geography learning this term, looking at compass points and four figure grid references. The 
trip will be in the morning and we will return to school in time for lunch. 
  
Please make sure your child has warm clothes, wellies or trainers and a coat. It would be 
brilliant if your child could make a shield (using cardboard) for them to use in the battle. If you 
need any help with materials, please get in touch with the class teacher and we can help. 
  
We are requesting a voluntary contribution towards the cost of transport for this trip of £2.70 
and this is available to pay on the Arbor parent portal under the ‘Trips’ section. Please note 
that the trip will not be able to go ahead without sufficient contributions. If you are concerned 
about payment or have any further questions, please email admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk 
with your queries.  

 
Thanks 
Mrs Young and Miss Matcham 
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